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Dear Vice President Timmermans,
 
On behalf of Tetra Pak, I would like to congratulate you on your confirmation as
Executive Vice President of the new European Commission. We wish you well in
delivering on your priorities under the European Green Deal and hope we can support
you in driving sustainability, climate and circular economy policies forward together.
 
We very much look forward to building a constructive dialogue with you and the new
European Commission and would appreciate the opportunity to meet and discuss in
more detail how Tetra Pak can help deliver on the EU’s circular economy and climate
ambitions.
 
We will be contacting your office in the coming days to seek a mutually agreeable time
for a meeting.
 
Your sincerely,
 

 
Tetra Pak Group
Rue des Deux Eglises 14-16 Tweekerkenstraat, B-1000 Brussels, Belgium

www.tetrapak.com 
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